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Dear Parents: 
 

Welcome to AUMC 3’s Class 
 

We have enjoyed the first few days of school, getting to know each other and learning while having fun! 
 

Below is a list of classroom rules.  We have been going over these daily with the children.  Please go over 
these with them at home as well. 
 

1.  No looking over upstairs balcony 
2.  Raise hand when needing to speak or get out of your seat 
3.  Keep hands to yourself 
4.  Listen when teachers are talking 
5.  Use one squirt of soap and no more than two towels in bathroom while washing hands 
 

Behavior management: 
 

If there is a behavior issue, the child will go in a time-out (4 minutes) and will not receive a sticker for the 
day. 
 

Reminders: 
 

Please send in a weather appropriate change of clothes (in case of accidents or spills). 
The best way to reach me is by e-mail:  ronmarykramer@comcast.net. 
 

Thank you for sharing your children with us, we are looking forward to a great year! 
Everyone have a great weekend, God bless! 
 
 
Mrs. Kramer and Mrs. Whitesell 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:ronmarykramer@comcast.net

